
 

Next week… 

 

Monday 13th May 
Year 6 SATs  

 
Wednesday 15th May 

Year 5 Swimming  
 

Paris Residential               
Information Evening, 

5:30pm, KS2   
 

Friday 17th May  

Year 6 SATs special 
lunch  
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We’ve enjoyed a lovely, sunny week at school! Today our Key 

Stage One children loved having their break time on the Key 

Stage Two field and Bumblebee Class also enjoyed having their 

lunch with Key Stage Two too. 

Keep an eye out for our Summer Save the Dates which will be 

communicated shortly. We have lots of fantastic events in store!  

Next week, Year 6 will be taking their SATs. All teachers are      

extremely proud of each and every one of them. Children need 

to remember: don’t get stressed, just do your best! They will     

also enjoy a special lunch treat on Friday for all of their hard 

work.  





A big well done to this 

week’s attendance winners  

Rabbit Class 

Who have won with 96%    

attendance this week.  

They have been rewarded 

with 15 minutes of extra 

outdoor play.   

School lunches  

Don’t forget to pre-order 

lunches for the week in 

advance on ParentPay. 

If you forget to order 

please send your child 

in with a packed lunch.  

S’s dreams came true today … 

thank you Liz from Jet2 for    

coming to share what it is like 

being Cabin Crew. Some of you 

might recognise Liz as Miss 

Stewart or Mrs Chapman who 

taught here previously!  








